

Rye PTA Agenda

Date: 2/1/2021

Time: 6:30

Virtual Meeting ID

Location: meet.google.com/scy-uyxg-xft

Next Meeting

Mon, March 2 @ 6:30

Parking Lot

1. [School Board Dates](#)
2. Reflections- Arts recognition via PTA (2020/2021)

In attendance: Board members: H. Mills, T. Dennen, M. Wheeler, R. Kaplan
S. Driscoll, S. Bednarek, S. Lull, D. Uliano, M. Curtin, M. Perry, D. Dery

Agenda				
Item <small>(I: Info, D: Discussion, A: Action)</small>	Time	Notes	Action Steps <small>Pending: <input type="checkbox"/> Cancelled: <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Done: <input checked="" type="checkbox"/></small>	
Approve Minutes		Jan Ryan, Tamara- approved		Approved <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> <input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Budget Update (RK)		Limited activity in Jan. 12cents in income!!! Emailed budget		
Sponsor Update- (CS)	:05	No update		
School Board- MC PTA member @ school board meetings		Town election and deliberate session pushed out until June(ish)		

<u>Membership Update-</u> (TD)	:10	Coming Soon...		
<u>RES & RJH Updates-</u>			-	
<u>Grant Updates-</u> 1. Outdoor classroom- SD 2. Sleds (will follow up)	:15	1. <u>Outdoor Classroom</u> Tree removal-- Got 2 quotes 1st quote felt like he invested significant time to give a quote. Since PTA/School went with another company, requested a donation to a non-profit to plant trees for time spent. ---Could this be a student initiative? ---Tree Removal will start the 3rd week of Feb. Work will be done on Fridays. ---Volunteer day? Trial clean up (TBD) ---PD in Feb & March for outdoor education 2. <u>Sleds</u> --Approved, just need receipt (1/12)		
<u>ASE Update-</u> SB		<i>Plans to run at RJH (pending interest!!! January 19th.)</i> --17 signed up --Couldn't run the class bc of +cases. --haven't refunded anyone yet bc it costs \$ (about \$5 per transaction) through PayPal & admin --Request to hold off until things are less crazy next year. ----Can the \$s be applied to the next ASE ----Ryan could also cut a check through PTA rather than through PayPal (yes) ----PTA should encourage payment		

		<p>for ASE via check ----Could we use SignUp Genius rather than EventBrite? Venmo? --Ryan & Sophie will discuss off call</p>		
<p>Calendar of Events Calendar here</p> <p>Finalize Skating Plans</p> <p>Boxes for Valentines?</p>	:15	<p>Feb: <i>Skating @ Puddle Dock-</i> RJH 2/3, RES 2/8 --Need 2 volunteers to check skaters in for each session (on SUG) ---Ryan for Wednesday --Holly will send a message to fill out waiver & take name off SUG if can no longer attend --Invite teachers to open slots</p> <p><i>Valentines for Webster</i> ---Drop RES cards in Office ---Home room teachers @ RJH</p> <p>Spring: Movie night (SD) Swank Movie Licensing-agreed to 15mth at same price (\$495?), 15th months starts at time of movie, outside viewing allowed.</p> <p>Prescott Park- In park, or cars w/ speakers, or both. \$500. ---Use space at Pease? ---Wallis Sands? ---Steph to ask who they have a movie licenses through... Food?</p>		Molly will email board with decis
<p>Officer Transition Timing and recruitment</p>		<p>Generally stagger when Board Members are released.</p>		

		---Need Pres for 2 years, Sec for 2 years, VP (for one year)		
Next meeting date				

Future Dates / Times / Agendas:

Meetings: first Tuesday of the month, unless otherwise stated.